
 

 

WHAT’S ON IN Year 5/6 ? 

Start of Term 4 

We are well and truly underway with our last Term of 

2022. There are so many fun events, and lots of learning 

taking place. We cannot wait to finish the year strong. 

Literacy 

For the first few weeks of this Term, students have 
drafted, edited and published free choice writing. 
Students have showed creativity throughout their 
writing process, exploring any genre of their choosing. 
Some chose to write chapter books, poetry, information 
reports, biographies, even a time capsule from the big 
news of 2022! 
Using all the skills learnt throughout the year, as well as 
taking inspiration from our mentor text ,“The Travel 
Book”, these writing pieces have been some of the best 
we have seen. Well done to all students on their hard 
work! 
 
Moving forward, we will begin our unit writing 
speeches. For Year 5 students, this means beginning to 
draft a piece to celebrate their journey so far and all the 
reasons why they would be a great candidate for a 
captaincy position in 2023. Our Year 6 students, will 
reflect on their primary school years to write their 
graduation speech. 
 

Numeracy 

Most recently in Numeracy, we have explored the unit 
of chance. Relying heavily on data graphs and 
experiments, students have unpacked and analysed 
both expected and observed outcomes.  

Moving forward in Term 4, we will venture down money 
and finance, where students will take part in financial 
plans and use them to predict expected costs and 
profits that can be made from setting up a business.  

Respectful Relationships 

Some of the most significant learning has been through 
our respectful relationships unit. This Term we have 
discussed the difference between gender and identity, 
gender norms, and spoken about strategies that we can 
use to build a more inclusive school. 

There have been many positive and important 
conversations that have occurred at school about 
moving into high school and how relationships are our 
biggest support network.  

Reminders 

Compass 

Keep your eyes on the news post for any updates from 
your child’s teacher. 

Homework:  

Please remember that homework for this Term is 
based on a project of a country of their choice. 
Students have a calendar in their project packs to 
ensure they are handing in the assigned tasks weekly. 
The poster below explains some topics that they can 
research further: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates:  

Friday 28th October—Sport Dress-up and Footy Day 
lunch orders 

Monday 31st October– Curriculum Day 

Tuesday 1st November—Melbourne Cup 

Friday 11th of November —5/6 Round Robin sports 
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